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Atchison Police Seek Missing Car
(KAIR)--Atchison Police are on the lookout for a stolen vehicle.

Police Chief Mike Wilson tells MSC News the 1996 Dodge Intrepid disappeared
last week.

He says investigators believe it was taken sometime between August 7 and August
11 while parked in the alley behind a residence in the 600 block of North 10th
Street.

Wilson says the keys were not inside the vehicle at the time that it was taken.

He describes it as white with a black top.

Anyone with any information regarding the missing vehicle is urged to contact
Atchison Police with details.
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